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2025 Chapter Board Elections and
Holiday Potluck 

John and Carolyn Gardner hosted our annual spaghetti potluck. The meal was delicious, and it was really nice to have a  chance to visit in person.  We were also joined by members of a family new to Corvallis looking for resources for the blind in this area.

MEETING and BOARD ELECTIONS
Present at the meeting:
John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner, Kristen Jocums, Andrea Barnhurst, Arona Rosegold, Ashley Neybert, Sean Doren, Sally Utt

Kristen conducted the shortest business meeting ever!
John moved to re-elect our 2024 board officers by acclamation, and Carolyn seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous.  So our newly re-elected 2025 board is:
President:  Kristen Jocums
Vice President:  John Gardner
Treasurer:  Andrea Barnhurst
Secretary:  Sally Utt

The meeting was adjourned, and we found places at the table and enjoyed our dinner.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt








